
 
 
 
 
 
AOC Announces Price Increase for EMEA 
15 March 2022 
 
AOC has today announced a price increase of €150 per ton for its entire portfolio of Unsaturated 
Polyester (UPR) and Epoxy Vinyl Ester (VE) resins sold in Europe, Middle East and Africa. The 
price increase will be effective April 1st, or as soon as contracts allow. This price increase is in 
addition to the previously announced increase of February 22nd, 2022. 
 
“AOC is seeing steep increases in the cost of all main raw materials. This leaves us no choice but to 
further raise the prices of our products as a result”, explains Fons Harbers, Vice President 
Marketing & Sales EMEA of AOC 
 
 


